

For more information on the Council's current position, in respect of Covid 19 please use this website: CLICK HERE Please ensure any information you consult is from a reliable source, including the NHS, or Public Health England.

Tuesday 12 April 2022



IMPORTANT SERVICE CHANGES FOR CARE HOMES

After the 8th of April residents who test positive for Covid-19 living in a Care Home will no longer receive proactive support from the Super Rota.

What do I do now if I have a resident with Covid-19?

Please follow the latest national guidance in relation to informing relevant agencies, testing regimes, visiting arrangements and isolation procedures. Find some more information below to help support residents with covid-19.

SUPPORTING RESIDENTS WITH COVID-19

MANAGEMENT OF RESIDENTS WITH COVID-19

CHANGES TO COVID-19 GUIDANCE FOR ADULT SOCIAL CARE PROVIDERS:

There have been some important changes to the guidance which you can access here:

SUMMARY OF CHANGES FOR ADULT SOCIAL CARE PROVIDERS

NEW GUIDANCE FOR ADULT SOCIAL CARE

SUMMARY OF TESTING PROTOCOLS IN CARE HOMES

MANAGEMENT OF
CASES/CLUSTERS/OUTBREAKS IN CARE
HOMES

JOIN US IN #CELEBRATINGSOCIA LCARE

We're asking everyone working across social care to join in and 'shout out' their thanks to colleagues and partners or share something they're particularly proud of that they did during the pandemic via social media using

#CelebratingSocialCare

Find out more about how you can get involved throughout the month and see our good news stories

at

www.skillsforcare.org.uk/Cel ebratingSocialCare

THE BRADFORD TRAINING HUB – THERE'S STILL TIME TO SIGN UP!

The deadline for providers to gain access to 12 months free subscription for the Bradford Training Hub has been extended to the end of June.

As a provider in the Bradford District, you can access your very own hub, personalised and free of charge, for 12 months. A collection of 14 accredited courses from the Skills for Care Centre of Excellence, Altura Learning and Council will be pre-loaded so you can start training your teams straight away and with support from a range of easy-to-use tools you'll be able t manage and record all your training with ease.

If you are not already registered for the Bradford Training Hub and would like to register your interest, please visit https://www.alturalearning.co.uk/initiative/free-courses-for-bradford-care-providers/ or contact matthew.clark@bradford.gov.uk for more information.

Click **HERE** to see more.

LATEST ON CYBERTHREAT - RUSSIAN INVASION OF UKRAINE

BSBC have updated their briefing with the following information:

https://www.digitalsocialcare.co.uk/cyber-aware-issue-russian-cyber-activity-in-and-around-ukraine/

If you are aware that your organisation is using **Russian products and services**, such as Kaspersky antivirus, <u>you should review this NCSC blog on the issue</u>, reassess your risk, and evaluate your next steps based on your organisation's specific circumstances.

LIVING WELL ARE EXCITED TO BE ABLE TO OFFER A NUMBER OF FREE COURSES!

Mental Health Champion (must attend both dates)

 26^{th} and 27^{th} April 10.00 am -2.00 pm (online)

Mental Health Aware

4th May 10.00 am – 2.00 pm (online)

RSPH Level I Health Awareness (accredited, must attend all 3 dates)

28th April 10.00 am - 2.00 pm (online)

3rd May 10.00 am - 2.00 pm (online)

5th May 10.00 am - 2.00 pm (online)

If you would like more information or would like to book a place please email <u>Learning@mylivingwell.co.uk</u> or see below:

Mental Health Awareness Poster
RSPH Health Awareness
RSPH Level I